STATE OF ILLINOIS
HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. ®SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 ®(217) 782-3516 FAX: (217) 785-4111

July 28, 2015

CERTIFIED LETTER
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Collin Anderson

Business Development & Regulatory Coordinator
The Carle Foundation Hospital

611 West Park Street

Urbana IL, 61801

Re: Request for Additional Information —Application for Permit #15-031- Carle- Curtis
Road Clinic

Dear Mr Anderson:

We are reviewing your application for permit for Project #15-031 and we need additional
information. We need the following:

o the estimated capital costs for each alternative considered;

e an itemization of other costs to capitalized,

e an assurance letter attesting that you will achieve and maintain target occupancy by two
years after project completion;

e Carle’s most recent financial audit report;

o the expected the terms and conditions of the bond financing; and

e the rationale supporting the “A” bond rating identified in the letter.

We appreciate your prompt attention to this request.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516

Sincerely,

(onbig oy

Courtney Avery, Administrator
Ilinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board

cc: Kathy J. Olson, Chairwoman




